
                                                                                       

OFFICE OF THE 
DISTRICT LEGAL SERVICES AUTHORITY

DISTRICT & SESSIONS JUDGE’S COURT COMPLEX
DHALAI DISTRICT, AMBASSA

                 E-mail: dlsadhalai@gmail.com
No. F.1(7)/DLSA/DLI/ABS/ESTT/PLVMATTERS/2020/3751-52           11  th   December, 2024  

N   O T I F I C A T I O N  

 It is hereby notified that the interview of Candidates from Roll No. 61 to 92 for the
Selection of Para Legal Volunteers (PLVs), DLSA, Dhalai, scheduled for 12th December, 2024 has
been postponed due to unavoidable circumstances. 

The interview shall now be conducted on 13th December, 2024 (Friday) at 2.00 p.m
at the same vanue as previously notified. 

The above Candidates from Roll No. 61 to 92 are directed to report to the office of
the undersigned sharp on 13th December, 2024 (Friday) at 1.00 p.m. 

They are also advised to check their whatsapp/ mobile phone for message in this
regard. 

  By Order

Sd/-
(Rahul Roy)

I/c. District Secretary
District Legal Services Authority

Dhalai District, Ambassa


